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• Mr. Chairperson,  
 

• I never wished to take the floor again.  

 
• I just would like to reject the claims by the representative of the Assad 

regime.  

 
• I believe time of the Council is precious.  

 
• As we have mentioned before, this is a pathetic and desperate attempt to 

distract the work of the Council.  

 
• The regime should channel its energy to complete the destruction of the 

chemical weapons in Syria.        
 

• I would like to request that this statement be circulated as an official 

document of this session of the Executive Council and be posted on the 

website and the external server.   
 

• Thank you.   


